
 

 

 

 

08 July 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Curriculum Enhancement Week Cricket Academy - Monday 14 July to Wednesday 16 July 2025 
 
We are looking forward to our upcoming Cricket Academy for Curriculum Enhancement Week.  
Below is some information ahead of next week.  
 
East Grinstead Sports Club on Monday 14 and Tuesday 15 July 
Students will spend these days at East Grinstead Sports Club using their facilities. For those two days your 
child will need to wear active clothing (if possible: white t-shirt, white trousers/shorts, white socks and 
white trainers). We will be using both the nets and outfield. If your child has spikes they are more than 
welcome to wear these but must bring trainers for the nets. As a school we will bring some cricket 
equipment but if they could bring their own hard ball cricket equipment that would be great (ball, helmet, 
pads, gloves, box and bat). They will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty of fluid for the day. Nut 
related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
Also, sun lotion and a hat as there is not much shade at the ground. Could parents/carers drop their child 

off at the sports club for 8.25am and collect at 2.50pm from EGSC.  

 
Important Information:  
Location: East Grinstead Sports Club, Saint Hill 
Dates: Monday 14 and Tuesday 15 July 2025       
Timings: 8.25am-2.50pm 
Travel: Parent/Carer to drop off and collect from the sports club 
          
Lord’s trip on Wednesday 16 July 2025  
The last day of the cricket academy will involve a trip to Lord’s for the day. The trip will involve a train 

journey to the ground, a tour, session in the indoor centre and visiting the grounds shop. The ground is 

completely cashless so students will need to use their cards if they want to purchase anything. The ground 

has some food and drink stalls but students are advised to bring a packed lunch and plenty of fluids. 

Students will also need to bring an afternoon snack/packed lunch for the journey back to school from the 

ground. Again, nut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit.  

Students need to meet me at the front of East Grinstead train station for 7.25am, ready for a 7.44am 

departure. They will need to wear active clothing due to the indoor centre session and training shoes. We 

will be leaving Lord’s at 2.30pm for a 4.30-5.00pm return to school, I will get the students to text you with 

an estimated time of arrival once we are on the train.   

 

Important information: 
Location: Lord’s Cricket Ground  
Dates: Wednesday 16 July 2025 
Timings: Departure from East Grinstead train station at 7:44am   
Arrival at Lord’s: 9.45am   
 



Departure from Lord’s: 2.30pm   
Arrival back at school: 4.40pm-5.00pm  
For any further information or questions do not hesitate to contact me on: bdavies@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can 
be found on our website. 
Please could I ask that you complete the Google form to confirm your child has permission to attend. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Benjamin Davies  
Trip Leader 
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